
Dear Staff,

It is an exciting month for the RBWH Community Mental Health Services as we prepare to move to our new
premises at 121 Wharf St, Spring Hill. The Spring Hill Community Mental Health Centre (SHCMHS) will
bring together our multidisciplinary team of 180 staff to provide our consumers with mental health care from
a modern environment, in one space.

After more than 30 years, the Inner North Brisbane Mental Health Service (INBMHS) will relocate from
Fortitude Valley to the new Spring Hill location in late April. This will be followed by the OPD clinics currently
housed on E Floor Mental Health Centre and the staff from Pye House and Lawrence House (MIRT and MH
Resource Team) all moving in May and the Older Persons Mental Health staff relocating in June. 

The Spring Hill Community Mental Health Centre will provide consumers with a modern community clinic
that promotes mental health and wellbeing. The Centre will better accommodate the growth of our clinics
and workforce, enhancing our response to the increasing demand for mental health care. The consumer
accessible space includes dedicated consult and treatment spaces and consumer group rooms. 

The new office fit out is looking great and will provide staff with a modern office environment and new and
open kitchen facilities. Final touches are taking place including workstations and furniture being installed
over the next couple of weeks. If you haven’t seen the latest virtual tour, you can view it here. If you have
any further questions about the relocation, you can read the FAQs here. 

The new Spring Hill Community Mental Health Centre at 121 Wharf St, Spring Hill. 

I would like to thank all of the staff involved and impacted by the move as this change has taken place.

For more information about the move sequence visit QHEPS.

Best wishes

 

https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0025/3119308/wharf-st-relocation-vt-0324.pdf
https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/mn-mh/about-us/relocation-project/relocation-project-faqs
https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/mn-mh/about-us/relocation-project
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